
The coming year is full of exciting
opportunities for Free Methodist World
Missions–Africa. In the coming months we
anticipate completing the first two training
manuals of a new standardized pastoral
formation curriculum—strengthening and
equipping leaders across the continent for
faithful, effective ministry. As of May, we also
celebrate having six missionaries serving on
the field, with four of them deployed just this
year! We remain open and prayerful, trusting
the Lord to continue calling and sending even
more missionary workers to join in the harvest.
Guided by our mission of participating in
God’s redemptive purpose for Africa, we are
committed to supporting the African Free
Methodist Churches as they develop healthy
leaders, multiply committed disciples, and
empower transformational churches.
Together, we move forward with hope,
confident that God is bringing about a
powerful new season of growth,
transformation, and kingdom impact across
Africa!

Active work in 13 countries and newly
expanding work in nations like Burkina
Faso,  Guinea Bissau, Guinea Conakry,
Ivory Coast & Sierra Leone.

The next generation of pastors rising up
to impact Africa with the love and hope
of Christ.

Trained, equipped, and serving their
communities and building the Church
with strength and vision.

By May 2025, we will have six missionaries
living on the field in Africa—two in
Rwanda and four in Togo.
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